
SPHINX PARK IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION 

DUMPSTER RULES 

 
Trash removal is provided to paying SPIA members.  This service is 
intended solely for the purpose of disposing of household garbage; 
therefore the following guidelines have been established: 
 

1. Only household trash is to be disposed of in the 
dumpsters. 

 
2. Please keep the gate and dumpster lids closed.  If there 

have been bears in the area, use the pieces of rebar to lock 
the lids down.  If a bear has torn into the trash and/or 
trash is spread around, take a minute and help pick up 
the area. 

 
3. Please fill the dumpsters from the back.  Cardboard boxes 

are to be broken down flat.  Trash is not to be left outside 
the dumpster. 

 
4. No construction materials, e.g. lumber, roofing materials, 

carpet, etc. 
 

5. No furniture, appliances, etc. 
 

6. Do not leave “free” stuff outside the dumpsters, we are 
charged extra to haul these items away. 

 
7. No hazardous materials, remember the fire danger. 
 
8. Please do not use the dumpsters for your spring cleaning, 

get together with your neighbors and make a dump run. 
 
9. Do not dispose of garden debris such as pine needles, 

slash, etc.  The alternative would be to use these materials 
to help control run off on your property or take them to 
one of the local slash collection points. 


